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SAM Figure Skating consist of 71 members. 

 

Learn to Skate Program 

191 skaters participated in our Learn to Skate program this fiscal year.  We continue to offer the buddy 

pass at the end of every session to encourage additional skaters to come.  Our Intro to FS class over the 

last two session has increased from 3 to 7 and we hope to see these skaters join the club and skate on 

Freestyle ice.  Our Learn to Skate classes are year round and are profitable for the organization. 

Our test session and Skate Your Heart Out competition held on Monday, 2/16/15 was a success and was 

profitable.  We hope to run these events again next year. 

We currently do not have a show scheduled but are looking at running an exhibition in June. 

We will not be running a figure skating camp this year as the last two years have had low attendance.  

We hope to offer 1 or 2 day clinics this summer. 

All Figure Skating programs are being reviewed and budget prepared for the 2015/16 year. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Kathy Carr 

SAM Figure Skating Board Representative 


